
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 2 SATs are now non-statutory. As this is now optional, we have decided that our 

Year 2 children will no longer be sitting the SATs tests but will instead be tested in line 

with the rest of the school using the same assessment materials. 

We believe that this is the best option for our year 2 children. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to Miss Beaumont or Mrs Pryde.  

Many Thanks 

Mrs Pryde  
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